
From: Wes Sitchler   
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 7:30 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Recognizing department of public works 
 
Mayor and City Councilmembers,My name is Wes Sitchler and I work for the City of San 
Rafael. I am also a proud member of SEIU Local 1021. I’m  writing to you today to let you know 
that the City’s conduct so far with furloughs,  possible layoffs and reorganization is 
unacceptable.  Also, you made us take a furlough for no reason when the City didn’t actually 
need the money! That is just stealing money out of our pockets  when you knew that you didn’t 
need it. I’m asking you, as the Council, to step up and do the right thing and start valuing your 
workers that provide essential services to the public.   As you will see in the video  later in this 
meeting how much Public Works and  the not mentioned Sanitation  Department does  for the 
city!  
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